To:

e Ellis, Evelyn;
o Powell, Greg

Fri 6/9/2023 4:29 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR
EMAIL SYSTEM.---

| would like to express my passionate objection to the above referenced project
proposed at B Street and Petaluma Blvd. in Petaluma.

This project seems to have no redeeming qualities and would be an insult to our historic
downtown. The height, let alone the congestion it would bring are two non-qualifiers.
Why even consider a review. There are simply too many hurtles to overcome in even
presenting this project as viable. Who are we trying to please here - people from out of
town who do not have any feeling for our community.

Please reject this project on behalf of our citizens who otherwise enjoy the history of an
unusual downtown that deserves preserving and enhancing, not obliterating.

resident of Petaluma





